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Warning about a fake email 

Unfortunately a fake email was sent out today in the name 
of the Vice-Chancellor from the email ID 
jordandaviis2@gmail.com.


This is NOT an email by the Vice-Chancellor and please do 
not react on the email. Please delete the email.


Users are also advised to upgrade OS and antivirus 
software on their machines and change passwords 
periodically.
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